From: Lorber, Councillor Paul <ClIr.Paul.Lorber@brent.gov.uk>
Sent: 30 November 2023 14:08

To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: New premises licence application 30240 - Sudbury

| object to the extended hours in this area. Local residents already suffer enough from late night
activities and disturbance.

The delivery bikers drive on pavements, take over all parking spaces and spit pans everywhere.

There are flats above the shops and late night activity 7 days per week causes unacceptable
disturbance to residents.

Sudbury Town streets are pig sty every morning as a result of activities from all the takeaways.



